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December 6, 2022 

 

To: whomever it may concern 

 

We hereby to confirm that KPMG Certified Public Accountants (“KPMG”) is conducting 

a SOC 2 Type II attestation engagement for Surecomp, examining RIVO product (as will 

be defined in the SOC 2 reports) and the design, suitability, and effectiveness of 

implemented controls.   

KPMG provides Surecomp with documentation, which will describe the findings found 

by KPMG, and this report will be available to Surecomp. 

This letter serves to provide assurance that examination is in progress and will be 

completed in the nearest future. 

This letter is not intended to provide a certification of the internal controls of Surecomp 

or suggest that KPMG has performed any structured evaluation of Surecomp's internal 

controls for producing this letter. By providing this letter, we do not undertake to 

provide you with any updates, changes, or any assurance in the internal controls of 

Surecomp's. 

 

 

 

Best regard, 

 
KPMG Somekh Chaikin 


